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  THE LITTLE LOT NURSERY 
   

April 2025 Newsletter 
Summer Term 1 

 

Welcome back to a very short half term 
and we are all looking forward to a lovely 
Summer Term with lots of outdoor 
activities planned.   
 
Please don’t forget to put ‘all day’ 
sunscreen on your child before they come 
to us for the day and send in a suitable 
hat for them too. 

V.E. Day 80th Anniversary 
Celebration 

We have planned a picnic lunch for 
Thursday, 8 May to celebrate V.E day.  
We are asking that the children wear a 
combination of red, white and blue for the 
event. 

 
Topics this half term 
 
Master the Curriculum  
We will be looking at sequencing; 
positional language: ‘more than’, ‘fewer’ 
this half term. 
 
Little Wandle 
Our books this half term will be: 
Monster Clothes by Daisy Hirst and Lulu 
Loves the Library by Anna McQuinn 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We will also be looking at the letters ‘V’, 
‘W, ‘Y’, and ‘Z’. 
 

Tapestry 
You have sent some lovely 
photos of the children at home 
and out with family.  Please 
don’t forget to send us a family 
photo on Tapestry and tell 
about any WOW moments your 
child has had.   We love to hear about 
what the children get up to and we value 
your comments 
 
We also use Tapestry to send you 
notices/newsletters/reminders etc - check 
to keep up to date with what’s going on in 
the Nursery 
 
Care Sessions  
If you would like your child to attend the 
morning care session and have not 
booked, please knock on the door for 
access.  This session will cost £4, as it is 
not part of  
the ‘core day’. If you wish to use the 
afternoon care session, let us know when 
you drop your child off/email us/phone us. 
 
If you have not booked a Care Session 
please remember that your Childcare 
Agreement states that: “a late collection 
fee of £20 for the first 15 minutes and £10 
every five minutes thereafter.” 
 
Holidays  
We close for the Whit half term holiday on 
Friday, 23 May and reopen on Monday, 9 
June 2025.  Our term time dates for this 
year and 2025/2026 are on our website 
https://littlelotnursery.co.uk/   
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